
Monday Morning News 2/10/2025 
 

Director’s Note 

____________________________________ 

The next two weeks will be very busy at ECO with 

Soup’s On! and Coldest Night of the Year falling on the 

same day!  Next year we may need to do some shifting 

but this year we will power through!  We are looking for 

volunteers for both events.  If you have a few hours free 

on Saturday the 22nd please let Sarah or Trinity know. 

We are nearing completion at 210. Move in date for the 

apartments will occur beginning March 15. The meeting 

space and kitchen will be ready sometime in April. ECO 

is still accepting financial gifts for the 210 West Fulton 

Street Project. Be sure to check out 

www.edgertonoutreach.org to see project from start to 

finish. 

If you are upstairs and see Diane at the Welcome Desk 

please say hi. She is answering phones and assisting 

with all kinds of projects! Other new or newish :) 

volunteers include Jodi in purses, Marti on the register, 

and Tony in the Food Pantry. 

   Upcoming  

Birthdays 

 

Amanda Kelling 2/4 

Karen Leras 2/5 

Susan Luchterhand 2/18 

Timothy Williams 2/26 

Katie Valentine 2/27 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are reading this 

at ECO and would   

prefer to    receive via 

email please let Sarah 

know:                          

608.921.2905 

 

Coming Events 

 Lead Meeting 2/14 

 ECO Board Meeting 

Tuesday February 18 

at 6:30pm at ECO 

and via Zoom 

 2 bag sales this 

month.  Watch 

Facebook for dates 

 Soups On! Saturday 

February 22nd 

 Coldest Night Out 

Walk/Event 

Saturday February 

22nd  

 

 

 

 

 

210 Update 

210 is nearing completion.  

The apartments are being 

painted and furnished with 

cabinetry with the goal of   

tenants moving in March 15th.  

ECO is still actively           

fundraising for the project as 

some additional costs were 

identified in the structural 

needs of the building.  Visit 

our website to see the amazing 

transformation!! 

Food Pantry Needs: 

 Rice/Pasta Sides 

 Instant Potatoes 

 Canned Peaches 

 Canned Pasta 

 Cereal 

 Toilet Paper 

 Paper Towel 

New for 2025 ~  

Coldest Night of the Year 

ECO is partnering with the CNOY Foundation and 

will be participating in their annual multi country 

fundraising walk which will also occur on Saturday 

February 22, 2025!  The mission of CNOY is to 

raise money to support the hungry, hurting and 

homeless.  ECO’s event will specifically benefit the 

210 West Fulton Street Project.  See Trinity or Sarah 

to get involved in this amazing event!  We are   

looking for team captains to help recruit walkers and 

volunteers for the day of the event.  See Trinity for 

more information. 


